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October 9, 2020 

 

 

Dear East-West Community, 

 

On October 6, 2020, we notified you that a member of our school community was sent home with Covid-19 

symptoms. 

 

That individual was tested for Covid-19 and the results were negative. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Health and safety will always come first in New York City public schools, 

no matter what. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anthony Cromer 

Principal 

 

 

2020年10月9日 

 

亲爱的东西方学校家长们， 

 

2020年10月6日，我们通知您，我们学校社区的一名成员由于带有Covid-19症状被送回家。 

 

该人接受了Covid-19的测试，结果为阴性。 

 

谢谢您的合作。 无论如何，在纽约市的公立学校，健康与安全永远是第一位的。 

 

真诚的, 

 

 

 

Anthony Cromer 

校长 

 

 
Anthony Cromer, Principal 

Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 

David Bantz, Assistant Principal 

LaToya Patterson, Assistant Principal 
 

  
 

46-21 Colden Street Flushing, NY 11355 

     Phone:  (718) 353-0009 

     Fax:       (718) 353-3772 

     www.ewsis.org 
     www.amazon.com/?tag=ewsfoundation-20   

 
 

 
 

  

   

http://www.ewsis.org/

